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I write to request funding from the Department to attend the 112th AAA Annual Meeting 
in Chicago this year from November 20th- 24th. It would be an 



anthropological work, and I am deeply interested in thinking about ways to continue to diversify 
and complicate our already heavy task.  

I would be attending the conference November 20th-22nd, leaving from PDX on the 19th 
and departing Chicago on the 23rd


